

MR MARTIN BONNER - BA (Hons); PGCE; M.A.Ed. Head Teacher

Our Lady Immaculate Catholic Academies Trust Ltd: 09436283

Diocese of Northampton

Monday, 28 September 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I hope you and your families are keeping safe and well.

On Tuesday, 29th September, St Thomas More will receive an Ofsted visit from HMI Paul Wilson and fellow HMI, Al Mistrano. The purpose of their visit is to find out how schools are coping with COVID-19.

Due to the pandemic, they will not be visiting any lessons or undertaking tours of the school. This visit is not an inspection, and they will not be making judgments about the school.

God bless

Martin Bonner

Head Teacher







